
Menu Changes 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our kitchen provider has notified us of some changes to the menu.   

Friday 23rd November’s dessert will be chocolate oat delight and not iced cornflake special.   

Due to the St Andrew’s Day Meal on Friday 30th November Monday’s meal will be Friday’s meal of fish 
fingers/jacket potato and beans for vegetarians. The dessert will be chocolate crunch and custard. 

We apologise for any inconvenience, thank you. 

Driffield Northfield Infant School 
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